
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association 
General Meeting Minutes 

January 8, 2010 
 

        Meeting called to Order at 7:15 pm 
 

Members Present:   Mike Cammuso, Todd Davis, Lisa Garrity, Karen Grant, Evan Lampros,  Matthew 
Leighton, Dianne Masefield, Shawn Masefield, Ed Meaney, Cyndi Meaney, Holly Ridge, Mike Sellstone, 
Scott Sherrick, Richard Sproules, Rod Springer, Brian Tirrell, David Wolohojian 

 
       Secretary’s Report: (Holly)  

       December 4 General Meeting minutes are posted to the website. Motion made by Karen Grant to accept 
minutes as posted. 2nd by Dave Wolohojian. Unanimous. 
       December 15 BOD Meeting minutes are posted to the website. Motion made by Dave Wolohojian to 
accept minutes as posted. 2nd by Karen Grant. Unanimous. 

 
       Treasurers Report: (Pete) 

• No Financial Reports present. 
• Accountant has been given 09 tax information. On track for February filing. 
 
 

        Registrar’s Report: (Rod) 
• 454 Spring Travel registration. 
• SSSL rule change will allow for Roster Changes to be submitted up until February 1, 2010. 
• BYSA is still in need of pictures for ID cards and birth certificates. 

 
        South Shore Soccer: (Scott, Dave) 

• No December meeting. 
 
        Spring Travel: (Scott) 

• Girls U18 team, joining with Raynham. 
• Dome games going well. 

        
 
       Fundraising: (Holly) 

• Holly Ridge is meeting with the 99 Restaurant to see about a Soccer Breakfast. 
• Holly Ridge is meeting with Dick Sporting Goods on January 13, to see about their partnership package. 
• Request filed with Williams Intermediate school to host 2 fifth and sixth grade dances in the spring. 
• Application has been filed with Barretts Haunted Mansion for a Fundraising opportunity in October.  
• BYSA is accepting bids for a photographer to handle our 2010 pictures in the spring, fall and for BCC.  

Interested parties may contact Holly Ridge. Bids will be reviewed by the BYSA board and the best bid 
will be chosen. 

• Photographer issues-BYSA is seeking legal action against the fall photographer, Tom Flaherty.  BYSA 
has composed a list of members that have not received pictures. Emails should be sent to Holly Ridge if 
you have not done so already. Also receiving emails as photos are being received, so we do know that he 
is responding slowly.  

• Bridgewater Challenge Cup is underway. The Board will discuss any changes that need to be made and 
information will be posted the website in the next few weeks.   

 
 

       Fields and Equipment: (Scott) 
• Fields are closed 

 
 

Website: (Evan & Holly) 
• Updated home page, coaches directory, clinics, board of directors 
• BCC, Sponsors still need to be updated…working on. 
 
 

         



        Old Business: 
• none 
 
New Business:  
• Dome Tournaments: February vacation Soccer for Tiffany see BYSA website for more info. 

Martin Luther King Day 3v3 contact the dome for more information. 
• Clinics: Saturdays U10 Boys 7-8am, Girls 8-9am  Sundays U12/U14 Boys 7-8am, Girls 8-9am will 

continue. 
• Associate Board will be chosen during the January board meeting. If interested please call/email Scott 

Sherrick. 
 
 

 
 

Meeting adjourned 7:39pm 1st Dave Wolohojian 2nd Karen Grant 
 

 
Upcoming Meetings: 

January 12, 2009 BYSA BOD Meeting 
                                                      February 5 , 2010 BYSA General Meeting 

January 25, 2010 SSSL General Meeting 
 

     Respectfully Submitted 
     Holly Ridge 
     Recording Secretary 

 
  


